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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


April 22, 2015
Addendum #1 To

Request for Proposal

For Rebid of Materials Science and Nano-engineering  Lab: Project 090-248124

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

Please find the following clarifications:
Please note, the mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on April 22, 2015.   If your company is planning to attend, please return your Registration Form by 12:00 noon on April 21, 2015.

Question 1:     The following sections were not included in the manual.  Were they omitted intentionally? 

Answer:   These specification sections WERE included in the 100% BID issue dated 2-09-15.  Please confirm the bidders have the correct issue for drawings and specifications.  These sections are attached for clarity, they are also saved in Dropbox\1156-1 WSU Mat Sci & Nano Owner Issue\2-9-15 100% Bid Issue\ARCH\SPECS

a.       01 70 00 Execution and Closeout Requirements

b.       10 44 00 Fire Protection Specialties

Question 2:      The following sections were  included in the manual but were not listed on the Table of Contents.  Do these sections apply to the project? 

Answer:  Yes.  See attached revised Table of Contents with changes underlined.  It is also saved in Dropbox\1156-1 WSU Mat Sci & Nano Owner Issue\2-9-15 100% Bid Issue\ARCH\SPECS 

a.       22 61 19 Laboratory Vacuum Equipment

b.       23 37 13 Diffusers, Registers and Grilles

c.       26 05 73 Overcurrent Device Coordination Study / ARC Flash Hazard Analysis

d.       26 24 16 Panelboards

Question 3:      Page 539 appears to be a second version of the MEP sections of the manual. Which version is correct? The extra sections are all listed on the second version.  

Answer:  This MEP Table of Contents is correct.

We will require two copies each of your lump sum proposals, vendor qualification questionnaire and your bid bond documents.    
All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: ac6243@wayne.edu, and copy Robin Ellis-Watkins, Buyer, at ag5343@wayne.edu.  Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.
Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn 

Sr. Buyer

CC:
Robert Hoekstra(Project Manager), Robin Ellis-Watkins, Buyer, Attendee list.
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